
The	24	June	session	of	the	CII	REACH-OSH	Forum	was another success!

We	are	really	pleased	that	about 60	experts	from	all	over	Europe	joined	us	for	the	24	June	CII	REACH-OSH	Forum.

As	a	reminder,	the	aim	of	this	Forum	is	to	provide	an informal	platform for	the	European	Commission,	Member	States’	experts,	trade	union	and	
industry	representatives	and	other	relevant	stakeholders	to	exchange	views	and discuss	solutions	to	clarify	the	REACH-OSH	interface.

We	would	like	to	particularly	thank	Mr Linher from	the	European	Commission	and	Dr	Schlüter	from	the	German	Federal	Institute	for	Occupational	
Safety	and	Health	for	their	insightful	presentations,	which	were	important	bases	for	discussions.	We	would	also	like	to	thank our	three	moderators,	
Caroline	Braibant,	Martin	Wieske and	Marko	Susnik,	for	efficiently	steering	these	debates.

During	this	Forum,	we	covered	quite	a	broad	range	of	topics,	including:

• the	European	Commission’s	internal	debates	and	work	on	the	REACH	review	since	the	1	April	CII	REACH-OSH	Forum

• the	potential	role	of	the	Candidate	List	in	OSH	prioritisation

• GRA	and	professional	uses

• RMOAs	and	ARNs

• the	European	Commission’s	thoughts	on	how	to	best	use	substitution

• Germany’s	views	on	how	to	use	REACH	data	for	OSH

• the	national	REACH-OSH	frameworks	for	self-employees

All	the	points	mentioned	above	will	be	further	discussed	and	explored	during	upcoming	Fora.	Indeed,	as	alluded	to	when	concluding	this	Forum,	we	
really	count	on	the	participants	to	build	agendas	that	effectively	contribute	to	clarifying	the	REACH-OSH	interface.

The	next	CII	REACH-OSH	Forum	is	likely	to	take	place	at	the end	of	September.


